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411 Study Abroad Fair

From March 17- March 19, The 411 Study Abroad Fair of 2020 was held by office of

international and cross-strait affairs.

Considering the influence of COVID-19 pandemic, the fair was held by online

interview and poster show instead of face-to-face interaction with students. 

There is an online interview conducted with different topics, such as short-term

study tour, exchange program, double-degree program, and international internship

on a daily basis.

Students shared their experiences through these activities and delivered a

comprehensive information about going abroad. In a short span of three days ,the

videos reached over 5,000 people and over 1,000 engagements, which is considered

a great accomplishment.

OIA NEWS
 


